
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms Apolline Kohen  
Committee Secretary 
Community Affairs Legislation Committee  
Parliament House  
CANBERRA  ACT 2600 
 
 
 
9 April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Kohen 
 
I would like to clarify a response I provided to the Committee during the Additional Estimates hearing on 
Wednesday 24 March 2021.  
 
During the hearing, Senator Patrick asked “was the person involved in this allegation part of the high 
performance program?” 
 
My response to the Senator’s question was regarding the alleged perpetrator, who was briefly involved in 
the equestrian high performance program some time ago. It has been brought to my attention that 
Senator Patrick was asking about the alleged victim. I can confirm the alleged victim has never been a 
part of the equestrian high performance program. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Robert Dalton 
Chief Executive Officer 
Sport Australia 

 


